Lou Mansolillo

From: pete fournier <pfournier126@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 7:05 PM

To: House Corporations Committee

Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Good Evening, my name is Peter Fournier.

| am a licensed Journeyman electrician in the state of RI, where | was born, raised, and started my own family.

| am writing to you today to show my support for Licensing bill H-7015.

Many of us have worked hard to achieve the status of journeyman/journey woman workers, and it is important to
me along with many others to protect our trade, our craft, and our work on any and all levels.

Thank you for your consideration

-Peter J Fournier Jr

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




